
Dear Alumni, 

  

We hope you are doing well.  We are looking forward to your presence at the FPM Alumni Meet 

scheduled on December 2 & 3, 2016 at IIMA. 

  

We are attaching a tentative schedule for your information. 

  

We have made staying arrangements in the New Campus.  The detailed information about the 

types of room, tariffs etc. are available in the information note.   

  

To reach the IMDC, IIMA campus is about 15 km from airport and 9 km from Kalupur railway 

station. The contact details of travel agency and their tariffs are available in the information note. 

You could get in touch with the travel agencies directly to book their services and also pay them 

directly. 

  

We have shared the following Google Form 

link: https://goo.gl/forms/4yFz0QfzVV9m5TUn1 with you for completion of registration 

procedure formalities. I request you to please fill and send the same at the earliest convenience. 

  

With best regards 

Amit Garg 

Chairperson FPM 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/4yFz0QfzVV9m5TUn1

